ITEM 2
MANAGER’S REPORT NO. 59
COUNCIL MEETING  90/10/01

TO: MUNICIPAL MANAGER 1990 SEPTEMBER 26

FROM: DIRECTOR PLANNING & Our File: 11.900
BUILDING INSPECTION

SUBJECT: LETTER DATED 1990 SEPTEMBER 11 FROM NORTHEAST CAPITOL HILL

HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION CONCERNING TREES AND VIEWS ON CAPITOL
HILL

PURPOSE : To‘ respond to correspondence from the Northeast Capitol Hill

Homeownersg Association on restoration of views on Capitol
Hitlr.

RECOMMENDAT [ON -

1. THAT Council refer the correspondence of 1990 September
11 from the Northeast Capitol Hir Homeowners Associ-~
ation and any issues raised by their delegation to
Council on 1990 October 01 to the Environment and Waste
Management Committee.

2. THAT a copy of this report be forwarded to the Northeast
Capitol Hill Homeowners Association.

REPORT

The Environment and Waste Management Committee initiated a discussion
of tree management and jts relationship to the environment and Views
within the Municipality at its meeting of 1990 September 11. The Com-
mittee Chairman has received correspondence concerning Burnaby'’s tree
policy from the Nor thwest Capitol Hill Ne ighbourhood Association, and
the association has accepted an invitation to appear as a delegation at
the Committee’s next meeting on 1990 October 09.

As the Environment and Waste Management Committee is currently addressing
the issues raised by the Nor theast Capitol Hirl Homeowners Association,

it s recommended that their correspondence and concerns be referred to
the Committee for their consideration and subsequent report to Council.

DIRECTOR PLANNING &
BUILDING INSPECTION
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¢cc: Director Recreation & Cultural Services
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